Leeds Medico-Chirurgical Society

President: Professor M Anne Chamberlain,
email: m.a.chamberlain@leeds.ac.uk

Secretary: Dr Teresa Devereux,
email: teresa@devrx.org

Treasurer: Dr Peter Tannett,
email: peter@tannett.com

Website: www.leedsmedchi.org.uk
Next Meeting: Thurs, 25th October
Presidential Address: 'Go Global, girl'

Prof Anne Chamberlain

Great Woodhouse Suite, University House University of Leeds
University Road, LS2 9JT
Supper: 7 pm £20, £5 for students; drinks available.
Lecture: 8 pm

(There are links to maps on the Programme page of the website:
http://www.leedsmedchi.org.uk/program.php. Some parking is available in Cromer Terrace)

Uncommonly for the time (the mid-20th century) a provincial schoolgirl has the chance to train at a
major London teaching hospital. Then, coming to Leeds, is free to innovate, bringing a new medical
specialty of Rehabilitation Medicine to Yorkshire.

And then repeat the exhilarating, frustrating experience/journey on retirement, in Madagascar.

There might be something in this story useful both for young and for more mature, more global Leeds
medics. Come and argue with me!

Dear Member,

To make sure there are enough suppers, please email me: teresa@devrx.org
or return this slip by October 17" to:

Teresa Devereux, 37 Hough Top, Leeds LS13 4QW

Please let me know of any special dietary requirements. Thank you.

| would like to order ..... supper(s) for the October 25" Leeds Med Chi meeting.
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